
Date: November 20, 2019 
Subject: Landfill Update From Catherine Kruder 
 

***PLEASE DO NOT RESPOND TO THIS MESSAGE - FYI ONLY*** 
  
ODENTON LANDFILL OPPOSITION UPDATE 

The Anne Arundel County Information Session 

Date: Thursday, November 21. 2019 

Time: 6:00PM 

Location: Double Tree Hotel, Annapolis MD 

** MAX ATTENDANCE would be great! Two Rivers residents should WEAR BRIGHT GREEN and sit together during the 
meeting. I plan to introduce myself to anyone from the county who will talk to me and let them know we are there, and we 
care!! 

HIGHLIGHTS FROM LAST NIGHT 

The community meeting last night ultimately ended on a good note, I think! It is obvious that there is a lot of worry and 

frustration surrounding the impending possibility of the Odenton Landfill being built in our backyard. THANK YOU to 

everyone who came out last night to sign up for the TWO RIVERS LANDFILL OPPOSITION COMMITTEE.  The meeting 

provided some helpful information and knowledge about the available county documents, and history on the situation. Two 

Rivers is forming a committee at this time and will be disseminating information in the months to come.  

 COMMUNITY COMMITTEE INFORMATION 

Some of us signed up to participate in an Organization Committee to process all the county documents and information that has 

been gathered thus far. If you would like to be involved with the committee, please email B.K. Swartwood 

(tworiversmanager@comsource.com) and let her know you would like to be added to the COMMITTEE list from last night.  

WE CAN USE ALL THE HELP WE CAN GET. This is going to be a tedious project and it is really going to help to spread the 

love and remained focused on our goal. 

Please consider joining the TWO RIVERS COMMUNITY Facebook page for the most up to date information.  

THANK YOU!  Catherine Kruder 
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